
  

 
  
 
Hello again from the Geosciences Department!  We hope you find these weekly emails informative and 
helpful.  Please feel welcome to reply back to these emails, or contact the person listed within any given 
piece of information, with any questions that you may have.   
 
  
Department Scholarship Applications now Available:  Geo majors are encouraged to apply for 
Departmental Scholarships.  An application is attached to this email and more are available in 
Marianne's office, 202M. The deadline is February 22. 
 
  
2013 UGA Field Camp Scholarship:  Utah Geological Association is offering scholarships to attend 



Photo of the Week: 
 

 
  
Brrrr...it's cold inside. Geology major Geoffrey King during GEO 3550 (Sed/Strat) lab. 
  
Have a wonderful week! 
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Thank you for signing up to receive the WSU Department of Geosciences eNewsletter.  To unsubscribe from this email list, simply send a reply email to 
Marianne Bischoff with the message "unsubscribe" in either the subject line or body of the message.   
 


